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MEMORANDUM

FOR

November 10, 2022

The Regional Executive Director 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building 
Roxas Blvd., Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila

FROM

SUBJECT

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

REQUEST FOR CERTIFICATION FOR GEOGRAPHIC 
POSITIONING PLAIN COORDINATES (GPPC)

Forwarded are the attached letters from Ms. Nelly M. Sapinit of Abo-abo Elementary 
School and Ms. Hanzel L. Raboy of Quinlongan National High School situated at Brgy. Abo- 
abo, Sofronio Espanola, Palawan and Brgy. Quinlongan, Quezon, Palawan, respectively, 
requesting for a copy Geographic Positioning Plain Coordinates (GPPC). Attached are the 
photo copies of Special Patents issued to Abo-abo Elementary School and Quinlongan 
National High School for reference.

Hence, I respectfully recommend for the issuance of certification for Geographic 
Positioning Plain Coordinates (GPPC) as a requirement for the registration of Special Patent 
issued to Department of Education.

For information, record and consideration.

FOR THE PENRO:

Reference No: 2022-10053/2022-10059 
AAP

G)py Furnished:
‘ 1. SURVEY
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